
Thank you to all of you who celebrated the ABC Day of Prayer on the second 

Sunday in August!  If you would like to pray for ABC at another time, undated 

materials are available from the associational office.  On that particular Sunday, 

two different people approached me after church and asked to talk with me 

about baptism.  I believe this is a direct answer to prayer.  Again, thank you! 

 This month, please pray for our continued outreach in Kline.  The Kline Baptist Church has 

been ministering to Hispanic children for some time, and we have held several outreach events 

in partnership with them.  Our most recent effort, a Vacation Bible School held in August, 

resulted in the participation of children from three community families.  We believe this is a 

good beginning for further ministry and outreach to their parents.  Would you be praying with us 

as we plan to begin a weekly Bible study?  Please pray that we would be able to build bridges 

into the community, to reach many with the Good News of Christ and to identify needs we can 

meet in the community. 

 Submitted by Tony Hancock, Director of Hispanic Missions 

ABC Regional Hispanic Ministries 

PRAY FOR BBBA BRASIL MISSION TRIP 

SEPTEMBER 3-20 
Mission Team Members: Pastor Ken Frederick (Blackville 
First) and son David; Pastor Charlie Lucas and Bamberg 
First member Bill Zion; Kevin Judy, (Mt. Tabor). 
 

Mission Partners: IMB missionary Aaron Epps; 
Shelbyville First Baptist (Tenn.); Brasilian Baptists; Pastor 

Bean; Brasilian men who are reaching and shepherding new believers (“local 
missionaries”) 
 

Purpose: To help reach the unreached people group, the Quilombolas and 

their neighbors, the Ribeirinho, in the Amazon region of Brasil. 
 

Plans: Pastors Ken and Charlie will teach and train the local missionaries 
September 9-13. Then each mission team member will accompany the local 
missionaries (divided into small groups) and travel by boat on the river and by 
foot through the jungle to visit and share Jesus with the Quilombolas and 
Ribeirinho Sept.14-17. 
 

Why are we doing this? The IMB targeted 100 unreached people groups in 
the Americas and asked churches and associations to adopt a group, partner 
with others, pray for them, and go to them to share the Gospel and make 
disciples. On January 29, 2019,our association voted to adopt the 

Quilombolas. 
 

  THESE MEN ARE GOING. WILL YOU PRAY FOR THEM? 
Pray for: health concerns; favor in the eyes of the people they will meet; impact 
for eternity in the “uttermost” places; safety; believers to continue to multiply 
(in July, twelve people prayed to receive Christ); the teaching and training to 

be effective. 
 

Pray that: the door that is open will be one that no man can close (God’s 
power is needed); those on the mission trip will return and resemble our Lord 
Jesus more than ever before. 
 

How can we reach out to a people group previously protected by their 
government from outside interference? We can go when one Quilombolas 
person asks us to come. One asked! Others and I are praying. Will you join us 
in praying? 
 

In His Service, Darrell 

Heart and Hands for Missions 
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Office Hours 

Monday-Wednesday 9:00 AM-12:00 PM 

Closed on Thursday and Friday 

9/1 Cathy Smith 

 DOM’s Wife 
9/4 Mary Thomas 

 BBBA Administrative Assistant 

 Dan Fogle 

 Pastor, Rosemary 

9/7 Myrtle Creech 

 Retired Pastor’s Wife 
 Marni Nixon 

 Retired Pastor’s Wife 
9/8 Billy Mew 

 Retired DOM and Pastor 

9/15 Dean Deer 

 Pastor, Calvary 
9/26 Brad Hudson 

9/3 Farrell and Barbara Ray 

 Pastor and Wife, Allen’s Chapel 
9/11 Bart and Tonya Kelly 

 Pastor and Wife, Barnwell First 
9/22 Jody and Tracy Jackson 

 Pastor and Wife, Memorial 
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THE CONNECTION 

September 8-11 
Barnwell Community Revival 
September 9  9:00 AM 
Pastors/Ministers Conference 
Ghents Branch 

September 15       5:00-7:00 PM 
163rd Annual Meeting 
Winfield Heights 
September 25                 8:00 AM 
Food Pantry Open 

Ministers Conference 

September 9th  

9:00 AM 
 

Ghent’s Branch Baptist  
 

Guest Speaker: Jon Jamison, 

Compassion Ministries Strategist 

SC Baptist Convention 

Share Christ’s Love with Prisoners 

Prisoner Packets due Nov. 11-13 

Approved Packing List  
From SC Department of Corrections 

(Include only these items): 
 

• One black non-retractable pen (NO wire clip) 
 

• One writing tablet no larger than 5 1/2  x 8 
inches (no wire bound books, no composition 

books, and no post-it notes) 
 

• One  factory-sealed adult toothbrush 
 

• Five First-Class #10 Stamp-embossed 
envelopes 

 

• Two rolls of candy (LifeSavers; Mentos, 

Breath Savers only; no Smarties, no 
Sweetarts, no Rolos, no Starbursts, no Tic 
Tacs, no Necco Wafers) 

 

• One 3.2 oz. to 6 oz. bar of soap (no travel size, 
no unwrapped, unboxed bars) 

 

• One 4 oz.– 6 oz. toothpaste  (no travel size) 
 

• One gallon size zipper bag 
 

All Items must fit in the zipper bag with 
zipper closed securely. Do not include 

washcloths, toothbrush holders, floss, or 
combs. 

BARNWELL COMMUNITY REVIVAL 

SEPTEMBER 8—11 

SPEAKER: REV. TOM TUCKER 
 

Sunday Services 

8:30 AM at Barnwell First 

10:45 AM at Hagood Avenue 

6:30 PM at Barnwell First 
 

Monday 

6:30 PM at Barnwell First 
 

Tuesday 

6:30 PM at Hagood Avenue 
 

Wednesday 

6:30 PM at Hagood Avenue 

 

All churches are invited. 

Janie Chapman Offering for State Missions, Missions 

Education, and Kingdom ADVANCE in South Carolina 

Please give generously to support missions efforts in our 

state. If you do not have promotional resources for this 

offering, contact the state WMU office at 803-227-6203 or 

800-723-7242, ext. 8502. You can also contact the 

association office for assistance in printing materials. 

ANNUAL WORSHIP  

CELEBRATION 

AND 163RD ANNUAL MEETING 

Sunday, September 15th 

5:00 — 7:00 PM 

Winfield Heights Baptist 

Association Sermon:  

Rev. Tony Hancock 

SCBC Convention Speaker: 

 Rev. Gary Anderson 

Thank you for your ongoing support 

of BBBA ministries. 

Thank you to all the volunteers who 

have mowed the lawn during the 

summer. 

Thank you to all those who 

participated in the Brotherhood 

food drive in August. If you were 

not able to participate in this drive, 

you can donate at any time. Thank 

you to our food pantry volunteers 

who faithfully serve. 

Thanks to all those who responded 

to the needs in Kentucky by 

donating money and supplies for the 

McPeek’s ministry through “Love in 

a Diaper Bag.” 


